
Restoration of a stone reef 

The Danish Nature Agency is planning a project regarding restoration of a stone reef in 
the coastal area North of Zealand and will apply for funding from EU-LIFE. We are 
therefore looking for project leaders and others involved in reef establishment and 
restoration projects around Europe who would be interested in participating in an 
expert group with the focus of sharing and building knowledge. The members could be 
from both planned, ongoing and recently finished projects. We would be happy to hear 
from any interested candidates. 

Please contact: 

Cecilie Skov Nielsen 
MSc., PhD | Naturbeskyttelse 
+45 41 39 24 11 | cecsn@nst.dk 
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